
✠The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ✠ 
June 10, 2012 

Mass Intentions For The Week of 
June 11th – June 17th  

Monday  7:30 AM Christopher Chandler✞ 
  9:00 AM Timothy Alger 

Tuesday  7:30 AM Anita Shade✞ 

  9:00 AM Maxime Dancause✞ 

Wednesday 9:00 AM Arthur Padgett✞ 

  7:00 PM Holy Souls in Purgatory✞ 
Thursday  7:30 AM Holy Souls in Purgatory✞ 

  9:00 AM Marie Héléne Quinquaud✞ 

Friday   9:00 AM Claude Quinquaud✞ 

  6:30 PM Kathy Davis 

Saturday  9:00 AM Herbert Eugene Wilson✞ 

  5:00 PM Charles Colvin✞ 
  7:00 PM Jenny Sanchez 
Sunday  7:30 AM People of St. William of York 

  9:00 AM  For all Fathers  

    Living & Decease 

  10:30 AM  Betts Family Living & ✞ 

  12:15 PM  Michael & Eileen Cosgrove✞ 
 

 

Baptismal Preparation Class 
The next Baptismal Preparation Class in English will be held 
on Wednesday, June 27th at 7:30 PM in the Library. The next 
Spanish Baptismal Preparation Class will be held on Satur-
day, July 14th at 8:30 AM in the Brent Room. It is mandatory 
that all parents register with the parish office (659-1102) be-
fore the class. 
 
 

Father’s Day Mass 
If you would like to include your father or another individual 

in a special Mass celebrated for Father’s Day on June 17th at 

9:00 AM, please fill out an envelope. Envelopes have been 

included in your envelope mailing or you may pick one up in 

the main entrance of the church. Include the individual’s name 

on the envelope and place it in the collection basket at any 

Mass or return it to the parish office. 

 

 

Virtus Seminar 
Protecting God’s Children is a seminar that is mandatory, for all 

volunteers who have substantial contact with children and for all 

employees of the Arlington Diocese. To be compliant  with Di-

ocesan policy you must attend the 4 hour seminar and turn in all 

background check forms. St. William of York is hosting a semi-

nar on June 30th at 9:30 AM in the parish center. To register for 

the seminar go to www.virtus.org. For more information call the 

parish office at (540) 659-1102.  

+Confession Schedule+ 
June 11th – June 16th 

 Tuesday:  9:30 AM 

 Thursday:  9:30 AM 

 Saturday:  9:30 AM 

 Saturday:  3:30 PM - 4:30 PM* 

 Saturday:  6:30 PM (Spanish) 
 

(*The penitent in the confessional at 4:30 PM will be 
the last confession heard.) 

 

Happy Anniversary! 
Today, June 10th, after the 12:15 PM Mass join your 

fellow parishioners for a reception celebrating the 20th 

anniversary of Fr. DeMartino's ordination and the 10th 

anniversary of Frs. Magat and Belli. Most importantly, 

we'll be celebrating the feast day of our patron saint, 

St. William of York, which was on June 8th.  

 

Will you be traveling this summer? 
Please make sure that Sunday remains the Lord’s Day! 

Every Parish—Every Mass Time 

http://www.masstimes.org/ 

 

Unite Your Faith and Your Fertility  
Take a Natural Family Planning class! Would you like 

to gain a deeper understanding of how God created 

you, especially your fertility? Are you engaged and 

looking for a way to plan your family which is natural, 

effective, and in accord with God’s plan for your life? 

A new class series will be starting at 2:00 PM on Sun-

day, June 24th at St. William of York Catholic Church 

and then continuing on Sunday, July 22nd and Sunday, 

August 19th. Cost of the class is $135 which covers all 

materials. Assistance is available for those with finan-

cial hardship. Pre-registration is required. Please go to 

www.ccli.org to register for this class or any upcom-

ing class that meets your needs. If you have any ques-

tions please contact teaching couple, Mike and Stacie 

Ferry at 540-373-8617 or ferry@nfpvirginia.com. 

 

Parking Lot Repairs to Begin 
Repairs are scheduled to begin Monday, June 11th. All 

work is scheduled to be finished by Friday so it will 

not effect the weekend Masses. If you come for week-

day Mass during this timeframe please be careful of 

the workers improving our lot.  

http://www.ccli.org/
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http://email.powweb.com/sqmail/src/compose.php?send_to=ferry@nfpvirginia.com


The Youth  

Volunteer and  
2 Minivans  
needed for  

WorkCamp2012 
 

Our Catholic Youth Organization teens 

have been working hard this school year 

to earn good grades, remain active in 

sports, volunteer around the Parish, and 

still perform the physical labor of fund 

raising for WorkCamp. Yet, they can't 

attend without chaperones. We still have 

this dilemma: we need another female 

chaperone for the week of June 23 

through 29. Chaperones must be over 25, 

have a driver's license, and complete the 

annual OPCYP (Virtus) session. We also 

need to borrow 2 Minivans for the week. 

Previous van donors received their Van 

back in clean condition (we line the inside 

with drop cloth). This continues to be a 

tough year for fund raising and reaching 

volunteers so if you can help, please call 

Paul Miller (540) 288-9940. Thank-You! 

Religious Education 
Registration for the 2012-2013 Fall Session will open on June 04, 2012 and runs through September 09, 2012. No reg-

istrations will be accepted after September 09, 2012 unless approved by the RE Director. Registration forms will be 

available in the vestibule of the church for you to take home and complete. 
 

NEW STUDENTS to the program are asked to register at the RE office and are required to have the following docu-

ments with them. 
 

_____ Registration with the Parish (verified with the parish office) 
 

_____ Registration form completed 
 

_____ Baptismal Certificate (copy) 
 

_____ First Penance Certificate (copy) if applicable 
 

_____ First Eucharist Certificate (copy) if applicable 
 

_____ Registration Fee (DUE AT TIME OF REGISTRATION) 
 

Child 1 - $75     Child 2 - $65     Child 3 - $55 

Three or more children capped at $195 

Cash or check ONLY made out to St. William of York 

Payment plans are available upon request and must be approved by the RE Director before registration can be 

completed. 
 

RETURNING STUDENTS to the program can mail in their registration and payment provided all required documenta-

tion is on file with the parish office and you are reconciled with the previous year’s tuition. If you are in question, please 

do not hesitate to contact the parish office.  
The office is closed on Fridays until further notice. Please check the bulletin regularly for more information. Office hours are M-

TH 9:00-3:00. 

Volunteers Needed 

We are looking for individuals who would like 

to Teach/Assist/Sub for the upcoming school 

year.  All volunteers must go through Virtus 

Training and obtain a background check.  If 

interested, please call the office for details and 

requirements. St. William of York will be of-

fering the Virtus Class on June 30, 2012 from 

9:30 to 1:30. Please log on to www.Virtus.org 

to register for the class. 

 

ST. WILLIAM OF 

YORK  

CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
Congratulations to our 8th Grade Graduates 

Class of 2012 
Samuel Bettendorf Trevor DeMonti Matthew Dittmer 

Alexander Dragan Abigale Harris  Nathan Hart 

Meghan Holland Carl Jones Paul Kelly 

Christimarie Manandic    Anton Martin 

Travis Morgan    Timothy Stoeter 

 

Graduation took place on Wednesday, June 6th with Mass and our 

graduation ceremony. We are proud of the  

Class of 2012! 
 

Registrations now being accepted!   
Email Mr. Nicely for a tour or a “shadow day”: 

fnicely@stwillschool.org 



In Our Parish 
This week in our Parish 
Sunday, June 10 
9:45 AM: Choir (Brent Room) 

1:15 PM: Priests Anniversary Celebration (Center) 

Monday, June 11 

4:00 PM: Fiat (Brent Room) 

7:00 PM: IFF Meeting (Brent Room) 

7:00 PM: Venture Crew (K of C Hall) 

Tuesday, June 12 

9:30 AM: Confessions (Church) 

12:00 PM: Senior Luncheon (Gym) 

7:00 PM: Boy Scouts (Gym) 

7:15 PM: Finance Council Meeting (Brent Room) 

Wednesday, June 13 

9:30 AM: Liturgy of the Hours (Brent Room) 

7:00 PM: K of C Meeting (K of C Hall) 

7:15 PM: Fr. Magat’s “Catholicism” Class (Center)  

Thursday, June 14 

9:30 AM: Confession (Church) 

10:00 AM: Stitches of Compassion (Brent Room) 

1:45 PM: Market Day Delivery (Center) 

7:00 PM: Cantors (Church) 

7:00 PM: Legion of Mary (Brent Room) 

Friday, June 15 

Saturday, June 16 
9:30 AM: Confessions (Church) 

3:30 PM: Confessions (Church) 

6:00 PM: Catechists Reception (Center) 

6:30 PM: Spanish Confessions (Church) 

 

St. William of York  
International Fall Festival 

Mark your calendars! Sunday, September 9, 2012. Plans for the 

2012 IFF are underway. We are especially interested in hearing 

from the contact person for each food group. Last year we had 

American, Hispanic, Filipino, Polish and NC style BBQ food 

booths. We are pleased to announce that the German food booth 

will be back for 2012. Elizabeth Hall will be chairperson for the 

group. She is in need of volunteers to assist her in preparing the 

food and to man the booth. Please contact Elizabeth at 

cw5hall@hotmail.com or by phone at 540-720-8756. 
 

Bob Grezek, chairman: rdgreczek@yahoo.com 540-809-0194 

Frank Santana, co-chairman: fiifrs@aol.com 540-446-1869 

Jim Everett, Drink/Supplies: jimeverett47@gmail.com or 

    540-720-4337 
 

Volunteers are needed in all areas. We are especially in need of 

a Volunteer Coordinator. Please consider coming out to our next 

meeting Monday, June 11th at 7:00 PM in the Brent Room. We 

need your ideas and input!  
 

Reminder, we will need items for the white Elephant Sale; as 

you complete your spring cleaning, set aside those White Ele-

phant items and bring them to the storage trailer. 

Catholicism 
Watch and discuss the hit series by Fr. Robert Barron. 

Classes meet in the parish center from 7:15-9 PM.  
  
 

June 13: World Without End – The Last Things 

This lesson explores the Church’s conviction that life here 

and now is preparation for an extraordinary world that is 

yet to come– a supernatural destiny, Father Barron pre-

sents the Catholic vision of death, judgment, heaven, hell 

and purgatory. 

 

 

International/Father’s Day  
Senior Luncheon 

Senior’s 50+ years of age, join us on Tuesday, June 12th at 

noon in the Gym. Please bring a covered dish or a $3.00 

donation. We will have raffle baskets for dads. A small 

silent auction will be held. Proceeds to be given to St. Wil-

liam of York School.  

 

 

Young Adults Corner 
Young Adults (ages 21-40 single and married) Book/

Movie Club: Join Fr. Magat on Monday Nights at 7:30 

PM at Bella Cafe. We will be reading “Story of the Soul” 

by St. Therese of Lisieux. For more information contact 

Fr. Magat at fathermagat@gmail.com. The next meeting 

will be on Monday, June 11th.  

 

 

Margaret Ladies Auxiliary 

Thank You!!! 
With appreciation from the Margaret Ladies, Knights of 

Columbus Woman’s Auxiliary - Thank you to everyone 

who came out and supported us with muffin and bake sale 

purchases this past year. We collected about $4,000 in do-

nations. That money was used to support our Outreach 

group, Special Olympics local chapter, The Run for the 

Seminarians, St. William of York school updated AED 

equipment, Mary's House in Fredericksburg, and we were 

able to assist the Knights with the purchase of two new 

fryers for use at Fish Fry and Fall Festival and assistance 

with building materials for the new shed. Look for us at 

the Dessert booth at the Fall Festival, we will be holding a 

raffle for handmade table linens to cover all seasons 

(runner, napkins and placemats for Christmas, Spring, 

Summer and Fall). We will return September with our first 

Muffin Sunday. THANK YOU AGAIN FOR THE SUP-

PORT!! 

mailto:fathermagat@gmail.com


Offer Your Prayers 

Theology on Tap 
The Office for Family Life and Young Adult Ministry 

for the Diocese of Arlington is excited to continue its 

second Theology on Tap series in Fredericksburg, Vir-

ginia! Join us for an evening of discussion, fellowship 

and faith! Our Spring "3 pack" is titled "Keeping It Real: 

Loving as Christ Loves." Our second speaker in the se-

ries will be Father James Hudgins, the parochial admin-

istrator of St. Jude. Please join us on Monday, June 11th, 

at 7:00 PM (talk begins at 7:30 PM) at the Blue and 

Gray Brewing Company (3300 Dill Smith Drive) in 

Fredericksburg, Virginia. Questions? Contact Erin Kis-

ley at (703) 841-2549. 

 

 

Mass to Pray for Healing of  
Victims/Survivors of Sexual Abuse 
In 2004, Bishop Loverde began a series of diocesan-

sponsored Masses to pray for healing for victims/

survivors of sexual abuse. The Masses are followed by a 

reception. Please join us for a Bilingual Mass on Mon-

day June 18th, at 7:30 PM at All Saints Catholic Church, 

9610 Center Street in Manassas. Bishop Paul s. Loverde 

will preside.  

 

 

Check out the Arlington Catholic 

Herald Online! 
The Arlington Catholic Herald’s Website is a great re-

source for parish and school information. The site con-

tains inspirational reflections from Arlington Bishop 

Paul Loverde, award-winning Gospel commentaries 

from Fr. Paul Scalia, thought-provoking commentary 

from Elizabeth Foss and Barbara Curtis, plus links to our 

recently completed “parish profile series.” Visit 

www.catholicherald.com today and click on the links to 

follow the Herald via Twitter and Facebook. If you are 

on Facebook, search for Arlington Catholic Herald and 

“LIKE” us. While on Twitter, follow us 

@acatholicherald. 

 

 

We Joyfully Welcome into the 
Catholic Faith  

Julyan Angel Emigdio Zeyad Ajaj, son of Zeyad and 

Jesse Ajaj-Adames.  
 

Lizabeth Martinez Lopez, daughter of Gregorio Ortiz 

and Susana Lopez. 
 

Juan Pablo Martinez Lopez, son of Gregorio Ortiz  

and Susana Lopez. 

 

 

Stitches of Compassion 
The next meeting of Stitches of Compassion will be June 

14th in the Brent Room 10:00 AM – 12:00 PM. All ages 

and expertise levels welcome to join our group. Ques-

tions contact Sharyn Drollinger (540) 720-1734.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Request… 
Please keep everyone who is serving in Iraq and Af-

ghanistan and their family members in your prayers.   
 

Jeff Abramaitys, Ralph Allison, Gary Anderson, John 

Bernier, Denise Bilodeau, OJ Block, Phillip Churchill, 

George Davis III, Brian Dawson, Robert Deisbeck, Na-

than Dobbins, John Ferry, Brian Flanagan, Keirsten 

Hage, Jason Heuer, John Koretke, Ryan Kraft, Nicholas 

Kubick, Kent Larson, Tyron Anthony Layug, Robert 

Mills, Shane Montgomery, Travis Morgan, Mike Parrot, 

Howard Pavlat, Jr., Gavin Reed, Thomas Ryan, Daniel 

Stehm, Bobby Stone, Daniel Stone, Gregory Thomas, 

Chris Tolliver and Steve Wasilewski. 
 

Lord, hold our troops in your loving hands. Protect them 

as they protect us. Bless them and their families for the 

selfless acts they perform for us in our time of need. 

Amen. 
 

If you have a relative serving in Iraq or Afghanistan and 

would like to have his/her name included in our prayer 

list, please contact the parish office. 

Around the Diocese In Our Parish Cont. 

Please Patronize our Sponsors 
These advertisers have been generous with their support 

of our parish bulletin. Let us say thanks by supporting  

their businesses.  


